15.

BROOKHAVEN ESTATES: LETTER FROM MR G M BENNETT

The Board considered a report containing officers comments on a letter from
Mr G M Bennett, a resident of the Brookhaven subdivision, expressing concerns
over a number of matters relating to this subdivision, to the need for a footpath
along Dyers Road and to concerns over Linwood Avenue and bus routes in the
area

The Board resolved to hold this matter over and to refer it to the next meeting of
the Community Focus Committee for consideration and to forward a copy of the
report to Mr Bennett.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


